
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

     EASTER HAT PARADE 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
You are invited to attend this year’s Easter Hat Parade to be held on Wednesday 27th 
March, from 9:30am to 11:00am.  The parade will take place in the new school hall and 
cola area. 
 
Please help your child make a hat at home for this event. Students in K-2 are allowed to 
wear mufti on this day.  
 
The Easter Bunny will make a surprise visit during festivities and will be providing nut free 
treats, so no one will miss out!  
 
The Easter Egg Raffle will be held straight after the Parade. 
 
 

HOPE TO SEE YOU ALL THERE! 
 
  

 
 
 
K-2 Teachers         Paul Robinson  
           Principal 
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